OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
BUILDING CONSTRUCTION DEPARTMENT
BUILDING DIVISION, DUMKA
Email:- eengbcddumka-jhr@nic.in

Letter no.-............cce.eeceeee./ Dumka

BUILDING SAFETY CERTIFICATE

The School Building Inter Level Government Girls High School
Dumka. has been inspected on 22.02.2023 by the Junior Engineer/Assistan
Engineer, Building Construction Department, Building Division, Dumka anq
seems to be safe for the purpose of School. However during Construction th
building had not been supervised by this office, hence further Comment
regarding failure of any part of building structure, cannot be given, so for.

This Certificate is valid for the year of 2022-23 & 2023-24 onl
subjected to regular upkeep and satisfactory Annual maintenance by Schoc

Management Committee.

i
Executive Engineer
Building Division, Dumka
Memo No:-...... A /Dumka, Dated:-..n&?./.z L3 5
Copy to: - Principal-In-Charge, Inter Level Government Girls High School, Duml
with reference your Letter no: - 77 Dated: - 20-02-2023
&“ AU

Execug"/e Engineer
uilding Division, Dumka
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